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Dear Sir/madam

I am deeply concerned about the bill being presented to parliament and would like to register my concern and
 ask that there would be no abortions allowed in Queensland for any reason.

Everyone has a right to do what they want until it effects someone else. The right of the unborn child is to live
 and have the opportunity to live a life just like everyone else.

Why can't these unwanted babies be adopted by people who would love to have children but are unable to have
 them.

Please do not allow abortions to be legal in Queensland.
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Thank you 
Pauline Simpson




